

## Aruba Retail Merchants Association

P.O. Box 91, Oranjestad, Aruba Tel: (297) 833580 / Fax: (297) 839838

President of Dialogue Government-Unions mr. A.G. (Mito) Croes L.G. Smith Boulevard 76 Oranjestad (Send by fax 833895)

March 10, 2000

Dear Mr. Croes,

We received your letter requesting if we are willing to sustain the Protocol 2000. The ARMA Board reviewed the Protocol 2000 and we agreed to sustain this and we offer our input to help execute this protocol. We also hope that it will be executed in a timely matter.

Hoping to have informed you accordingly.

Sincerely,

Aruba Retail Merchants Association

Ashok Hirdaramani President